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Semi-Annual Dinner
February 24", 2005

Place: Orangebrook Country Club
400 Entrada Drive, Hollywood, Fl
(behind Hollywood Police Dept)
Time 6 PM Cocktails ,Open Bar
Cost $22.00 (paid in advance)
RSVP 954-922-2600
Send check to PO Box 22-
2065, Hollywood,fl., 33022-2065

Program
Judge Of The Year
Circuit Court Judge

George A. Brescher
will be our honoree

Judge George A. Brescher
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KeyNote Speaker
Attorney General
Charlie Crist

Attorney General Crist will make his
2" appearance before the commission
at our dinner meeting on February
A,

He will also install our Officers for
year 2005.

We look forward to hearing him speak
and are honored to have him.

Welcome to our new Directors

We have five new Directors for year 2005. They are as
follows: James DiPelisi, Investment Advisor; Martin
Jaffe, Attorney; Major Wayne Sauvola, Major Jimmy
Jones, Hollywood PD; Cynthia Arevalo, Attorney; and
John Wilson, Security Director, Memorial Hospital.

Also first members of the New Year 2005: Deputy
Randy Graham, BSO, and Steve Grenier, Jack’s Diner.



Chief John George
Elected President Of the Broward

County Chiefs Of Police

Association
Davie Police Chief John George was instaiied
as President at a luncheon meeting at the
Jacaranda Country Club on January 7', 05.
Chief George rose thru the ranks of the
' Association
and will serve thru 2005.

We wish him luck in leading this important law
enforcement organization in this coming year
and the Broward County Crime Commission
stands ready to assist him in any way we can.
Good Luck, Chief!

Also instaiied as officers were
V. President: Chief Jim Scarberry, HPD
Secy: Chief Richard Wierzbicki, Wilton Manors
Treas: Chief Dan Giustino, Pembroke Pines
Sgt. At Arms: Chief Larry Massey, Plantation

Ed Werder back at BSO

Seems Ed’s Law Enforcement career is going full circle.
He started ai BSO in 1964, rose to Under Sheriff with

Nick Navarro, went to Miramar as Chief, then on to Cooper
City as Chief. Now at BSO, he will be a great asset to Sheriff

Jenne and the agency. Good luck ED!

Criminal Justice Merger
We are proud to announce the merger of Hollywood PD
Major Wayne Sauvola and State Attorney Prosecutor
Nichole Vanderver as husband and wife. The wedding
took place on August 29", 2004 at the Epiphany Lutheran
Church in Lake Worth, Florida. It was attended by close

friends and family.
Congratulations to this very nice couple. |

Chief David Boyett

Chief Dave Boyette
Out Going President

Broward Chiefs
Association

Chief Boyett was elected President on January 8%, 2004
and led the association in behalf of all law enforcement,
He took the reins from Chief Steve List, of the City of
Parkland. Dave has been Chief of the City of Sunrise
for the past nine years He is formerly from Norman
Oklahoma, where he was with the police department for
24 years, serving seven years as Chief
Thanks Chief, for your efforts in behalf of Browards
finest
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Mr. And Mrs Wayne Sauvola




ACTING CHIEF OF POLICE
DUNCAN FOSTER

Duncan Foster chosen new Chief

at Coral Springs

Deputy Chief Foster has been named Acting Chief by
City Manager Mike Levinson.

Chief Foster has been with the Coral Springs Police
Department for 18 years, coming up thru the ranks,
serving in every job from patrolman, motorcycle officer, to
patrol commander and investigative operations as Deputy
Chief.

He is a former Marine Sergeant, a graduate of the FBI
Academy, and holds a Masters Degree in Public
Administration.

City Manager Levinson will conduct a nationwide search
for a permanent Chief. We, at the Broward County Crime
Commission, hope the search will lead him right back to
Chief Foster.

Retiring Chief Roy Arigo said he is leaving the
department in good hands with Chief Foster.

The Broward County Crime Commission wishes Chief
Foster all the best in his new position.

Veteran Chief Roy Arigo Retires

Chief Arigo joined the coral Springs Police Department
28 years ago, serving the fifteen years as Chief. He leaves
behind a legacy of outstanding achievements. His
department has become a model of excellance within the
Police community and is nationally accredited.

Roy said he is blessed to have served with so many
dedicated officers and staff who are truly committed to
serving the community in a professional manner.

He will be starting a second carreer with the Monroe
County Florida Sheriffs office in the Naples area .Roy is
deeply admired and respected by his peers and the
community he served.

He leaves behind a department that is a national role
model.

Our loss is Monroe Counties gain and we wish the Chief
and his wife Ellen much luck and success in their new
home.

CHIEF DAN GIUSTINO
JOINS BOARD OF
DIRECTORS

Chief Giustino has been appointed to the Broward
County Crime Commission’s Board of Directors at a
recent directors meeting. This Commission is extremely
fortunate to have Chief Giustino’s expertise and guidance
available to us. We look forward to his input and
assistance in our endeavors in behalf of the Criminal
Justice System. The City of Pembroke Pines is Fortunate
to have the Chief on their team and so are we. Thank you
Chief Giustino.



LEST WE FORGET!



